اسمه تعالى

ساعت شروع: ۲:۳۰ صبح	۵ رشته: علوم و معارف اسلامی			سوالات آزمون شبه نهایی درس زبار
مدت آزمون: ۱ ۲۰ دقیقه	نام و نام خانوادگی:	14.4 .4 7	تاريخ آزمون: ٠	پایه دوازدهم دوره دوم متوسطه
کز ارزشیابی و تضمین کیفیت نظام آموزش و پرورش	وم متوسطه اردیبهشت ۱۴۰۴ م	ایه دوازدهم دوره د	آزمونهای نهایی) پا	سوالات آزمون شبه نهایی(آمادگی برای

رديف سوالات (پاسخبرگ دارد)

	Listening								
	دانش آموزان عزیز، در این بخش به فایل صوتی با دقت گوش دهید، سپس جملات صحیح را با (True) و جملات غلط را با (False)	A							
	مشخص نمایید.								
۲	1) Sam has come to work. a. True b. False								
	2) Sam felt well yesterday. a. True b. False	(6)							
	 3) The doctors are checking Sam's health condition. 4) Sam's friend thinks he has a serious health problem. a. True b. False b. False 								
	دانش آموزان عزیز، در این بخش به فایل صوتی با دقت گوش دهید و سپس گزینه صحیح را انتخاب نمایید.	В							
	A: Why didn't you go to the new restaurant (5)?								
	5) a. yesterday b. last week c. two days ago d. last night								
	B: We didn't want to. We had already tried the food there (6) before.								
	6) a. the weekend b. the month c. the week d. the year								
۲	A: Really? Did you like the food?B: That was OK. We all ordered (7) I had never tasted their special sauce anywhere else.								
	7) a. fish and chips b. spaghetti c. chicken with rice d. fish salad								
	A: Was it pomegranate sauce?								
	B: No. it wasn't. I had already tasted pomegranate sauce at home.								
	A: Was it expensive?								
	B: I (8) it was cheaper than the food we had tried in other restaurants. 8) a. guess b. think c. know d. imagine								
	دانش آموزان عزیز، در این بخش، جملاتی در مورد فعالیت های مختلف را خواهید شنید. به فایل صوتی با دقت گوش دهید و با استفاده	С							
	از کلمات داده شده در داخل کادر، مشخص کنید شماره های ۹ تا ۱۴ به ترتیب در مورد چه نوع فعالیت هایی صحبت می کنند.(یک								
	ر ما در داخل کادر اضافی است) کلمه در داخل کادر اضافی است)								
		23							
٣	drawing / reading / jogging / watching / yoga / cycling / swimming								
	9) 10) 11)								
3									
	(13 علیات آزمون شنیداری (13 علیات آزمون آزمون شنیداری (13 علیات آزمون شنیداری (13 علیات آزمون								
	Vocabulary								
	با توجه به عبارات و تصاویر داده شده، متن زیر را کامل کنید. (یک تصویر و عبارت زیر آن اضافی است.)	D							
	COAL								
	GAS	4							
		917							
۲	wall outlet fossil fuels batteries shiny panel smart phone								
	Some electric cars are plugged right into a regular electrical (15) Charging this kind of								
	cars aren't different from the way you charge the portable devices you carry around every day like your								
	(16) These cars don't pollute the earth because they do not burn (17) in the	7-							
	engine. They use electricity stored on the car in (18)	- 13							

باسمه تعالى

		تعالى	باسمه		5 7
ساعت شروع: ۷:۳۰ صبح	ىلامى	رشته: علوم و معارف اس	تعداد صفحه: ۵	ن انگلیسی ۳	سوالات آزمون شبه نهایی درس زبار
مدت آزمون: ۱ ۲۰ دقیقه		م و نام خانوادگی:	ا ۱۴۰۴/۰۲/۱	تاريخ آزمون: ۲۰	پایه دوازدهم دوره دوم متوسطه
مرکز ارزشیابی و تضمین کیفیت نظام آموزش و پرورش		متوسطه اردیبهشت ۱۴۰۴	به دوازدهم دوره دوم	آزمونهای نهایی) پای	سوالات آزمون شبه نهایی(آمادگی برای

نمره	سوالات ازمون شبه بهایی(امادکی برای ازمونهای بهایی) پایه دوازدهم دوره دوم متوسطه اردیبهشت ۱۴۰۴						
		سخبرگ دارد) 🖶	سوالات (پار	37	ردیف		
	ی است.)	تعریف در ستون ${f B}$ اضافے	از ستون B پیدا کنید. (یک	برای هر کلمه از ستون A یک تعریف	E		
	A			В			
	19) The students do a <u>variety</u>	of activities.	a. in a quiet way				
۲	20) Water is a combination of h	nydrogen and oxygen	-	nt types of things or people			
			c. the upper part	of your legs when you are			
	21) Tina thought <u>calmly</u> and f	inally understood it.	sitting down d. for all time				
	22) My little sister always sits	on my mother's lap		nt in a particular order			
	1503	.37		گزینه صحیح را انتخاب نمایید.	F		
	23) Mahsa didn't study well for	the exam, so she	a lot of	mistakes.			
		took	c. got	d. met			
	24) Last night, my uncle died						
٢	a. expectation b.	-	c. unexpectedly	d. expecting			
	25) You have to practice a skill						
	9	becomes	c. makes	d. gets			
	26) Wind turbines a. take b.	- electricity for the f generate	c. digest	d. absorb			
	a. take			با استفاده از کلمات داده شده، جملات	G		
	damand	_	ا عص ریز را عمل صید. (arrangements / fo				
				ounded .			
7	Negar: We have (27) a new club at school. Melina: That's great! Can the students join there?						
	Negar: Yes, of course! The (28) for joining our club is increasing.						
	Melina: I (29) inv	-	offiffig our club is in	icicasing.			
				rome disabilities	5		
	Negar: We must consider speci	al (30)	- for students with s	some disabilities.	53		
' '5			- for students with s	ome disabilities. گزینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید.	H		
3	Negar: We must consider speci	al (30)Gramm	- for students with s nar		H		
3	Negar: We must consider species 31) Mobina never says a word in	al (30)Gramm	- for students with s		Н		
3	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina b 32) The first television	n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192	- for students with s nar? c. doesn't she	گزینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید. d. does Mobina	Н		
	Negar: We must consider special specia	n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 invented	- for students with s nar	گزینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید. d. does Mobina ed d. had invented	Н		
7	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina by 32) The first television	n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 invented	- for students with s nar c. doesn't she c. has been invent to a landfill by wor	عزینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید. d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers.	Н		
	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina b. 32) The first televisiona. was invented b. 33) Garbage shoulda. collected / be taken	n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 invented	- for students with s nar	عزینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید. d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers.	Н		
	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina b. 32) The first television	n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 invented and	c. has been invented a landfill by words. be collected / to d. collected / be ta	عزینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید. d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers.	н		
	31) Mobina never says a word i a. doesn't Mobina b 32) The first television a. was invented b 33) Garbage should a. collected / be taken c. be collected / taken 34) I a lot of mon	n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 . invented and	c. doesn't she to a landfill by wor b. be collected / to d. collected / be ta bb.	رینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید. d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers. ook	H		
	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina by 32) The first television	al (30) Gramm n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 invented and ey if I had a good jo had earned	- for students with s nar	عزینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید. d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers.	Н		
	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina b. 32) The first television	al (30) Gramm n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 . invented and ey if I had a good jo . had earned tet yesterday were w	c. doesn't she to a landfill by wor b. be collected / to d. collected / be ta bb. c. will earn orking very hard.	d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers. ook aken d. could earn	Н		
	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina by 32) The first television	al (30) Gramm n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 . invented and ey if I had a good jo . had earned tet yesterday were w . whose I	c. doesn't she to a landfill by wor b. be collected / to d. collected / be ta bb. c. will earn torking very hard. c. whom I	رینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید. d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers. ook	Н		
٣	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina b. 32) The first television	al (30) Gramm n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 . invented and ey if I had a good jo . had earned tet yesterday were w . whose I	c. doesn't she to a landfill by wor b. be collected / to d. collected / be ta bb. c. will earn torking very hard. c. whom I	d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers. ook aken d. could earn	H		
	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina b. 32) The first television	al (30) Gramm n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 . invented and ey if I had a good jo . had earned let yesterday were w . whose I k home, I	c. doesn't she to a landfill by wor b. be collected / to d. collected / be ta bb. c. will earn rorking very hard. c. whom I my homework. c. had done	d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers. ook aken d. could earn d. which they	H		
	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina b. 32) The first television	al (30) Gramm n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 . invented and ey if I had a good jo . had earned tet yesterday were w . whose I k home, I do	c. doesn't she c. has been invente to a landfill by wor b. be collected / to d. collected / be ta bb. c. will earn rorking very hard. c. whom I my homework. c. had done	d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers. ook uken d. could earn d. which they d. have done شكل صحيح افعال داخل پرانتز را در ج			
	31) Mobina never says a word in a. doesn't Mobina by 32) The first television	al (30) Gramm n the classroom, does she by Baird in 192 . invented and ey if I had a good jo . had earned eet yesterday were w . whose I k home, I do - (to teach) Spanish	c. doesn't she c. has been invente to a landfill by wor b. be collected / to d. collected / be ta bb. c. will earn rorking very hard. c. whom I my homework. c. had done very well, didn't he	d. does Mobina ed d. had invented rkers. ook uken d. could earn d. which they d. have done شكل صحيح افعال داخل پرانتز را در ج			

4 03 44

		ﻪ ﺗﻐﺎﻟﻰ	باسم		3 7	
ساعت شروع: ۲:۳۰ صبح	ىلامى	رشته: علوم و معارف اس	تعداد صفحه: ٥	ن انگلیسی ۳	ِمون شبه نهایی درس زبار	سوالات آز
مدت آزمون: ۱ ۲۰ دقیقه		ام و نام خانوادگی:	14.4/.7/1	تاريخ آزمون: ۲۰	دهم دوره دوم متوسطه	پایه دواز
سمین کیفیت نظام آموزش و پرورش	مرکز ارزشیابی و تف	م متوسطه اردیبهشت ۱۴۰۴	به دوازدهم دوره دو	آزمونهای نهایی) پا	زمون شبه نهایی(آمادگی برای	سوالات آز

ۣرش	مرکز ارزشیابی و تضمین کیفیت نظام آموزش و پرو	وم متوسطه اردیبهشت ۱۴۰۴	رای آزمونهای نهایی) پایه دوازدهم دوره دو	سوالات آزمون شبه نهایی(آمادگی ب
نمره		سخبرگ دارد)	سوالات (پار	ىيف
۲	39) A: Yesterday, I sawB: Did you talk to her?40) A: Yes, she told me thatB: How interesting. Isfaha	4 3 5 5	م ریخته داخل پرانتز ، ادامه جملات را (very old / a woman / (before / in Isfahan / l beautiful city in Iran.	seemed / who).
		دهید.	داخل پرانتز، به سوالات، پاسخ کامل	ا با توجه به تصاویر و عبارات K
	A: Why are you so angry?	,37		
	B: A thief entered my apartme	ent.		
۲	A: What has been done by the	thief?		\$
j.	B: A lot of money (41)		to steal	
	A: What would you do if you			
	B: If (42),		to call the police	POLICE
	,	Readi	no	
			۳۰۰ و با توجه به مفهوم، بهترین گزینه _ر ا انت	I متن هر قسمت را بخوانید ر
	 c. A lot of poets and author d. Poets and authors have 44) A dictionary is a book who words easily because dictionary from the Latin 'dia. A book which defines the book which defines the company of the dictionary explains control of the dictionary explains 	r poets and authors to ors translated countles emotions in the worl nich explains the meationaries put them ectio' ('saying'). The meanings of the words and express the meanings of the I	be used in their stories and poorss languages. d.	sions. You can find word 'dictionary' d a dictionary. n 'dictio'. found.
	45) Sarah: "I want to buy a			
	Mom: "Dear, money doe a. Money is very easy to g		377	
	b. Money is not very valua	ıble.		
	c. It's not important to have			
	d. You have to work for m	oney		A\$/23
				9/30
	46) LED light bulbs use 75%			g light bulbs.
	a. LED and string light bu	lbs are the same in us	sing energy.	g light bulbs.
		lbs are the same in us etter as they use more	sing energy.	g light bulbs.

صفحه ۱۳ از ۵

ی 🕥 ساعت شروع: ۲:۳۰ صبح	ا رشته: علوم و معارف اسلاه			سوالات آزمون شبه نهایی درس زبار
مدت آزمون: ۱ ۲۰ دقیقه	نام و نام خانوادگی:	14.4/.7/1	تاریخ آزمون: ۲۰	پایه دوازدهم دوره دوم متوسطه
مرکز ارزشیابی و تضمین کیفیت نظام آموزش و پرورش	وم متوسطه اردیبهشت ۱۴۰۴	به دوازدهم دوره د	آزمونهای نهایی) پای	سوالات آزمون شبه نهایی(آمادگی برای

رديف سوالات (پاسخبرگ دارد)

متن زیر را بخوانید و به سوالات داده شده در هر قسمت پاسخ دهید.

Have you ever used a monolingual Persian dictionary? As a native Persian speaker, you may ask why you need to do so. Well, imagine reading Golestan-e Sa'di, Shahnameh-e Ferdowsi or even some ancient Farsi stories are full of words and expressions that you have never heard before. To understand these entries and phrases, you need to look them up in a Persian-Persian dictionary. You have to check their pronunciations as well, simply because they are rarely used these days. In some dictionaries even the origins of words are given and the users can find out where these words and expressions have come from. Because of the vast amount of information, some monolingual Persian dictionaries come in two volumes, such as Amid Persian Dictionary, and some come in more than five volumes such as Moein Persian dictionary, that is the second largest Persian dictionary. They provide users with a wide range of vocabulary which is practical and helpful.

True or False

47) Amid Persian dictionary is the second largest Persian dictionary.

a. True **b.** False

48) In some dictionaries, the origins of words are given.

a. True **b.** False

- **Answer the following questions.**
- 49) How do we understand the unknown entries and phrases in old books?
- **50**) Why are some Persian dictionaries come in two volumes?

متن زیر را بخوانید و به سوالات داده شده در هر قسمت پاسخ دهید.

Sports are games that needs physical activities and skills. They are essential for many people, including kids. Playing sports helps children stay healthy and also teaches them life skills. There are different types of sports that kids can do. Some popular sports are soccer, basketball, swimming and running. Each sport has its own rules and needs specific things. For example, soccer is played with a ball and two teams, while swimming requires pool and suitable clothes. Playing sports has many benefits for children. Playing sports teaches kids about working together. They learn how to work with their teammates to reach a goal and how to respect others. Also, doing sport helps people stay healthy. But how? It makes them exercise, be active, and feel good. Sports let kids make new friends and get better at talking to people. In short, sports are fun and important for kids. Playing sports is a

* True / False

51) The rules of sports are the same.

a. True **b.** False

52) People stay healthy through working together.

great way to develop a healthy and active life.

a. True **b.** False

- **.** Choose the best answer.
- 53) The above passage can provide answer to all following questions **Except** -----
 - **a.** Where do people swim?
 - **b.** What are the benefits of playing sports for kids?
 - **c.** When should people exercise?
 - **d.** Why should people play sports?
- 54) The underlined word, "They" in line '1' refers to----
 - a. sports
- **b.** games
- **c.** activities
- d. skills

- Answer the following questions.
- 55) How does doing sport help people stay healthy?
- **56)** What do the kids learn when they work with their teammates?

دانلود از وبسایت و ایلیکیشن

N

		به تعالی	باسه		3 7
ساعت شروع: ۷:۳۰ صبح	سلامى	رشته: علوم و معارف اس	تعداد صفحه: ۵	ن انگلیسی ۳	سوالات آزمون شبه نهایی درس زبار
مدت آزمون: ۱۲۰ دقیقه		نام و نام خانوادگی:	14.4/.7/1	تاريخ آزمون: ۲۰	پایه دوازدهم دوره دوم متوسطه
سمین کیفیت نظام آموزش و پرورش	مرکز ارزشیابی و تض	م متوسطه اردیبهشت ۱۴۰۴	به دوازدهم دوره دو	آزمونهای نهایی) پا	سوالات آزمون شبه نهایی(آمادگی برای

	- (1	
نمره	سوالات (پاسخبرگ دارد) 🗖	
	(=).= = J.C \(\frac{1}{2}\), = = (J	ردیف

	Writing	
	با توجه به پاراگراف داده شده، موارد خواسته شده را بنویسید.	О
	Nowadays, people are living an unhealthy lifestyle in cities for a number of reasons. First, they mostly	
	drive everywhere and do not walk as much as before. Second, they eat unhealthy food. Third, they	
	breathe polluted air most of the time. Some cities have great jungles and rivers. And above all, they	
	have more stress than before.) /
	57) Find and write the topic:	
	58) Find and write the controlling idea:	
۲/۵	59) The <u>supporting sentences</u> of the above paragraph	
	a. give examples b. tell a story c. give reasons	7
-	60) Which of the following is the best concluding sentence for the above paragraph?	
	a. As a result, people in cities should change their unhealthy lifestyle to live longer.	
	b. Thus, people need to drive less and eat more frozen food to live longer.	
	c. So, people need to keep food in their freezers for months to live longer.61) Which sentence <u>does not</u> support the topic sentence?	
	با استفاده از یکی از کلمات داخل پرانتز و تصاویر داده شده، جملات ناقص زیر را کامل نمایید.	P
	ب اهتفاده از یعنی از عشاف داخل پرانتر و عماویر داده شده بنماری دعنی ریز را عمل تعایید. (کلمه ربط صحیح به همراه ادامه جمله مرکب باید به طور کامل در پاسخبرگ نوشته شوند.)	_
	(المعادر على المعادر على المع	
	RESTAURANT	
۱/۵		
د		
3	63) Every morning, my grandfather goes to the park, (and /but)	
	با استفاده از تمام عبارات داده شده زیر، یک پاراگراف با موضوع ($\overline{\mathbf{Watching}}\;\mathbf{TV}$) در پاسخبرگ بنویسید.	Q
	پاراگراف باید شامل جملات (Topic Sentence)، (Supporting Sentences) و (Concluding Sentence) باشد.	
	- a popular activity among many people	
	- negative effects on our health	
	- reducing the time on physical activities	5
٣	- causing sleep problems	
	64) Watching TV	"
	or) Watering 2.	
		A
۴٠	موفق باشید جمع نمره	
	دانلود از وبسليفته ه اراهكيشن يا درس	

		203 7	باسمه تعالى	1.3		
صبح	ساعت شروع: ۷:۳۰	لوم و معارف اسلامی	۲ تعداد صفحه: ۲ رشته: عا	درس زبان انگلیسی ۳	تصحیح آزمون شبه نهایی	اهنماي
4	مدت آزمون: ۱۲۰ دقیق	.:	۱۴۰۴ / ۰۲ ا ۱۴۰۴	تاریخ آزمون: ۲۰ /	زدهم دورهٔ دوم متوسطه	ایه دوا
ۣورش	تضمین کیفیت نظام آموزش و پر	۱۴۰۴ مرکز ارزشیابی و	پایه دوازدهم دوره دوم متوسطه اردیبهشت	گی برای آزمونهای نهایی)	ای تصحیح آزمون شبه نهایی(آماد	راهنه
نمره		19	راهنمای تصحیح	450	9	ديف
			Listening			
	÷		.0	ره	هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۵) نم	A
٢	1. (b)	2. (b)	3. (a)	4. (b)		
J	3	0.15	7/30	ره	هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۵) نم	В
	5. (d)	6. (a)	7. (c)	8. (b)		
			(5)	ره	هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۵) نم	C
٣	9. watching	10. drawin	g 11. reading			
	12. cycling	13. swimm	ing. 14. yoga	4 6	55.	5
			Vocabulary			
۲				ره ا	هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۵) نم	D
	15. wall outlet	16. smart pho	ne 17. fossil fuels	18. batteries	-39	
		1 8	0.13	ره	هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۵) نم	E
٢	19. (b)	20. (e)	21. (a)	22. (c)		
4	7	. 9	2	ره	هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۵) نم	F
	23. (a)	24. (c)	25. (c)	(b)	1.5.	
	8			٥	هر یاسخ صحیح (۰/۵) نم	G

29. recommend

Grammar

34. (d)

30. arrangements

35. (c)

هر پاسخ صحیح (۱) نمره (بارم مواردی که زیر آن خط کشیده شده است ۰/۲۵ می باشد.)

هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۵) نمره

هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۵) نمره

36. (c)

Н

K

27. founded

31. (b)

۲

37. taught

28. demand

32. (a)

39. a woman who seemed very old

40. she had worked in Isfahan before

41. (A lot of money) has been stolen by the thief.

42. (If) I knew the thief, I would call the police.

33. (c)

38. be done

صفحه ۱ از ۲

	100 9	باشمه تعالى		
ساعت شروع: ۷:۳۰ صبح	شته: علوم و معارف اسلامی	عداد صفحه: ۲ ر	س زبان انگلیسی ۳	راهنمای تصحیح آزمون شبه نهایی در
مدت آزمون: ۱۲۰ دقیقه	نوادگی:	/ ۱۴۰۴ نام و نام خان	تاریخ آزمون: ۲۰ / ۰۲	پایه دوازدهم دورهٔ دوم متوسطه
ضمین کیفیت نظام آموزش و پرورش	دیبهشت ۱۴۰۴ مرکز ارزشیابی و تا	وازدهم دوره دوم متوسطه ارد	برای آزمونهای نهایی) پایه د	راهنمای تصحیح آزمون شبه نهایی(آمادگی

نمره	راهنمای تصحیح	،يف
	Reading	
٣	هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۷۵) نمره 43. (b) 44. (a) 45. (d) 46. (c)	I
٣	پاسخ صحیح سؤالات شماره ۴۷ و ۶۸ هر کدام (۰/۵) و سوال ۴۹ و ۱۵ (۱ نمره) تعلق می گیرد. 47. (b) 48. (a) 49. To understand these entries and phrases, you need to look them up in a Persian-Persian dictionary 50. Because of the vast amount of information, some monolingual Persian dictionaries come in two volumes,	N
P	ياسخ صحيح سؤالات شماره ٥١ تا ٤۴ هر كدام (٠/۵) نمره و سوالات ۵۵ و ۵۶ هر كدام (١ نمره) تعلق مي گيرد. 51. (b) 52. (b 53. (c) 54. (a) 55. It makes them exercise, be active, and feel good. 56. They learn how to work with their teammates to reach a goal and how to respect others.	ľ
	Writing	
7/4	هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۵) نمره 57. people 58. are living an unhealthy lifestyle in cities for a number of reasons 59. (c) 60.(a) 61) Some cities have great jungles and rivers.	
18	هر پاسخ صحیح (۰/۷۵) نمره 62. <u>or you can eat in/at a restaurant.</u> 0.25 0.5 63. <u>and he feeds the pigeons.</u> 0.25 0.5	
		+-
٣	در پاسخ صحیح شماره ۶۴ موارد ذیل لحاظ گردد و ۳ نمره به مجموع موارد تعلق می گیرد. \checkmark نوشتن جمله موضوعی دارای مفهوم و دستور صحیح 0 /۰ نمره \checkmark نوشتن چهار جمله بدنه مرتبط با جمله موضوعی و دارای مفهوم و دستور صحیح 0 نمره \checkmark نوشتن جمله نتیجه گیری 0 /۰ نمره \checkmark رعایت علایم نگارشی 0 /۰ نمره \checkmark رعایت اصول کلی پاراگراف نویسی و شکل آن و منسجم بودن متن ۱ نمره	

103